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There is no news on the protest front, I honestly haven’t heard anything.   
 
Mike Sheldon will have an update for you on the EEOC case in the next day or 
two and Wally Pike will be sending out an update on “hill” activities also in the 
next day or two. 
 
There is some good news to pass along on the Congressional side thanks to Dan 
Holodick, Wayne Shephard and the members at BGR AFSS Senator Olympia 
Snowe (R) and Senator Susan Collins (R) have signed on to S. 776.  The link to 
the press release from Senator Snowe’s office is below: 
 
http://snowe.senate.gov/prt_transportation.htm 
 
Thanks also to both Senator’s for their support of our members and for seeing 
the importance of the job we do.  This really is great news and adds to our 
momentum which is growing daily. 
 
Our OSHA Representative George Kelley was in town last week and was kind 
enough to drop off $243.00 from the members and friends at GFK for the PAC 
fund.  Thanks George and crew for the cash and also for the support.  While I’m 
at it Dan Hart our Regional Coordinator in Alaska also sent in a check for the 
PAC fund in the amount of $100.00…Thanks Dan. 
 
No news on the Alaska bids or additional tower bids, a few rumors we are trying 
to track down, but nothing concrete. 
 
 
 
Kate Breen 


